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Noble is opening NEW Plumbing 
and HVAC locations in Kanata.  
Conveniently located side-by-side, 
these branches will provide customers 
in the Kanata area with the products   
& services they need for every job.

Your success is our business.
 

Noble’s new Kanata Plumbing
& HVAC branches are 
OPENING on June 3rd, 2024!

E.

Noble HVAC
1300 Upper Canada Street, Unit 3A, Kanata, ON, K2T 0N7
Hours: Monday to Friday - 6am - 5pm
Tel: 613.270.3674  / Email: OrdersKanataHVAC@noble.ca

Noble Plumbing
1300 Upper Canada Street, Unit 3B, Kanata, ON, K2T 0N7
Hours: Monday to Friday - 6am to 5pm
Tel: 613.270.3664 / Email: OrdersKanataPlumbing@noble.ca
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